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Well over a year ago, the Region of Peel embarked on achieving the 

goals set out in its Strategic Plan, 2003–06, Fast Forward Peel: Building 

a Strong Community Together. With this Mid-Term Report, I am

delighted to share with you the strides we have taken in delivering 

on that plan.

At the halfway point, we can already see positive impacts on achieving

our Mission to serve our changing community through leadership,

partnership, commitment and excellence. From community stakeholder

involvement to engaging Regional employees, our collective achievements

speak to our dedication to making Peel a healthy, vibrant, and safe

community that values diversity and quality of life.

As the Council lead for the Region’s Strategic Plan, I am very proud 

of the hard work that went into the development of the plan and I 

am impressed by the strong results that are already evident. Seeing 

real results with positive impacts on the community reflects well on 

the strength of the initial plan. It also speaks to the strong level of

commitment that Regional employees have toward delivering quality

programs and services to over one million people in the Region.

As we move into the second half of our three-year Strategic Plan, I 

look forward to the final report which I am confident will illustrate 

our success at building even better community programs and services 

to the benefit of the citizens we serve.

Gael Miles

Regional Councillor, Wards 7 & 8, City of Brampton

Chair, Management Committee for the Region of Peel




